Pilon, Janet

Subject: NO to MZO to expand Hamilton's urban boundary.

From: Bonnie McInnes

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 9:35 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor < Officeofthe. Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen

<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder

<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt

<<u>Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca</u>>; Jackson, Tom <<u>Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca</u>>; Pauls, Esther <<u>Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca</u>>;

Danko, John-Paul < John-Paul. Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad < Brad. Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff

<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>;

 $Wilson, Alex < \underline{Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca} >; Spadafora, Mike < \underline{Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca} >; McMeekin, Ted \\$

<<u>Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca</u>>

Subject: NO to MZO to expand Hamilton's urban boundary.

I am writing this morning to urge you to reject the MZO that would force the expansion of Hamilton's urban boundary. Hamiltonians have spoken out clearly on this issue already. In addition, since the election of Donald Trump as U.S. President, our relationship with the USA has been profoundly changed. Now more than ever **we need to protect our farmland and protect our food security.**

With thanks for your attention in this regard,

Bonnie McInnes